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           5th November 2018 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 

Year 3 & 4 visit to see the production of ‘Elf the Musical’ 
 
 

We are delighted to have been invited by Bexhill College to take the children to watch their 
performance of ‘Elf the Musical’. This performance is on Thursday 13th December and the cost is 
£1.00 per child. 
 
The children will have lunch at school as usual and be walking with members of staff. The 
children will be back in school in time for the end of the day as usual.  Please ensure that 
children are wearing sensible shoes and have coats.  
 
Payment is to be made via Parentpay and permission has been covered by the universal 
permission slip signed when your child started school. 
 
We look forward to taking the children to this performance and supporting other local 
schools/colleges.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Becky Reed     Mrs A Allen   Mrs R Lindfield 
Headteacher          Class Teacher  Class Teacher 
 
 

 
 

 
 


